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Thank you to those who showed up for the parent 
meeting! It was a lot of fun to see your beautiful 

creations and chat about our class. For those of you 
who didn’t make it, below are a few examples of the 
project we worked on that goes along with our recent 
interest in literacy. We would really love for each child 
in the class to have a picture of their name that their 
parent created. When you can, please stop by our desk 
at drop off or pick up and complete your child’s name 

using the items on the tray. Thank you! 

Dear Hummingbird Families,

You might have heard your child talking about his/her job at 

school. Every day, each child has a different job to help keep our 

classroom running smoothly. The most popular jobs seems to be 

lunch helpers and line leader. We have also been focusing on 

letter and number recognition. The children sign in when they 

arrive in the mornings, match numbered cars to numbered parking 

spots, place glass orbs on giant alphabet letters, and walk around 

with mini clipboards and pens as they write down the answers of 

those polled. Encourage your child to identify letters and numbers 

as you drive in the car with them. Learning is everywhere!

REMINDERS
• Please remember to have your child 

wash their hands as soon as they 
arrive to school in the morning to 
keep sickness at bay.

• Often there are field trip forms 
attached to the sign-in sheet; please 
look for them and sign when you see 
your child listed.

• Please take the time to log onto our 
blog to view a glimpse into your 
child’s day.

THANK YOU
We want to say thank you for bringing 
in items for our classroom such as 
pillows, art supplies, blueprints, and a 
live butterfly kit (caterpillars to be 
ordered soon)!

Take care, 
Leah & Caroline


